
5/7/24, 1:00 PMCapeElizabeth.org Mail - [CE SBAC] Support for option E

Page 1 of 1https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=al…thid=thread-f:1798395399236143184&simpl=msg-f:1798395399236143184

Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for option E
1 message

Jon Dienstag <jdienstag@gmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 8:04 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

To the members of the SBAC,

Thank you for your time and commitment to the Cape community and to our schools. I am writing to share my support
for Option E. 

Option E is the only option that best fits student needs and is the only fiscally responsible option for taxpayers and
property owners. 

I’m hopeful that the input of the public - who in the most recent survey preferred Option E - is weighed appropriately as
a viable path forward for our schools. 

Cheers,
Jon Dienstag
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